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To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: From: Mary McAuliffe/ARRB Date: 06/05/96 02:14:34 PMSubject: Pace of record 

reviewBarry and I have been discussing this topic in one form or another for many months now--it's of great 

concern to us both--but I will give him a heads up on David's letter when he returns to the office later this 

afternoon. Right now, the goal is to move into the first five boxes of the JFK collection by the July and Aug. 

meetings while cleaning up the Oswald file, which I'd like to have done with by the next (June or July) meeting. 

The first five boxes of JFK are huge, but a large portion (30-40%) of the material will be consent released. If we 

can get Board guidelines at the next meeting on reviewing 201, security, and personnel files, that will help 

enormously. Of course, if the Board decides to release this kind of material, the whole process will slow down, 

as CIA will fight us on this.
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